[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Sir/Madam,

I run an Irish Dancing School on the Isle of Wight, and have places for new beginners in September. Our school has been running for 5 years now, and has grown to over 35 dancers, taking part in national competitions and displays. Please take a look at some of our pictures on our website www.rince-ryan.com 

I have attached a little advertisement, and would really appreciate it if you could display in the school somewhere. I believe a few of your pupils already attend my lessons, but we would love to get a few more. Please let me know if you would be willing to display this, or whether I can send you a poster to put up somewhere in the school?

Many thanks,

Siobhan
Siobhan Ryan
07904 124 391

Check out our website

Like us on Facebook

